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STUDENT BUSING 

 

Students eligible for transportation services will be assigned one pick-up and one drop-off point 

before the beginning of the school year or after a change in the primary residence. If a student 

enrolls during the school year, then the pick-up and drop-off points will be assigned at that time. 

An alternate pick-up or drop-off point may be established each trimester. This alternate point 

must be consistent week to week. (i.e. Student goes home every Monday, Tuesday, and Thursday 

and goes to daycare every Wednesday and Friday.) Any deviation from this schedule becomes 

the parent’s responsibility to provide transportation. Any parent or guardian requesting a change 

to the transportation plan must meet with the Transportation Supervisor or his designee before 

the request will be honored. Requests will only be honored for extenuating circumstances. A 

maximum of three requests may be granted each year. 

 

Families requesting one-time transportation on a bus the student does not normally ride must 

submit the request to the Transportation Supervisor or his designee before the request will be 

honored.  The request must be made in writing and at least three days before the requested date.  

Decisions will be based on the capacity of the bus and the projected ridership on the requested 

day. 
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